The deadline for the application is 1 March 2021

Széchenyi IstvdAn University is offering a great opportunity for students from different countries studying at
our University to demonstrate their cooking skills and share their culinary culture with other students.

If you are keen to demonstrate and prepare your favourite and/or well-known national dishes and
specialities during this event, please sign up via the link below.

Ideally, we would prefer to have national teams of up to 4 people cooking a meal (i.e., not just one
dish), but if you really want to cook alone, we would still encourage you to participate.

The venue for the event will be the Széchenyi Restaurant on campus, and is provisionally scheduled to
take place during March - April 2021.

The University will of course procure the raw materials you require.

The staff of the Széchenyi Restaurant will be there on hand to assist you in the preparation of the food.

We request participants to kindly give their consent for the University Studio to make a video recording
of the preparation and cooking process. Using the individual short videos, we are planning to produce

a series of cooking shows to post on our website, demonstrating the diversity of Szechényi's international
students.
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The link to participate is: https:/ /ipc.sze.hu//formdesigner/shgwnewfprrr?/fom;idﬂ 291



